2020 MPA Hooding Ceremony De-Briefing

1) Overall: great job by everyone! Have heard nothing but positive comments and appreciation from graduates and audience.  Succeeded in producing a hooding ceremony that was meaningful and special for our graduates within the limits of a virtual ceremony.

2) Only significant mix-up was accidental replaying of Glenda and Mariana’s first drumming video at the time for their second video. May have happened because the file names on the videos were very close to each other, so may want to change that next time.

3) Next time it would help to do a team review of the final script a day or two before the ceremony.

4) The unscripted spotlighting of various graduates celebrations and applause at the end of the ceremony worked really well.  Should do this again next time we have a virtual ceremony.

5) The live closed captioning seemed to work well for those who requested it.

6) Revise hooding ceremony questionnaire to include requests for ASL and foreign language translation.  We need to plan those a couple of weeks in advance to have them available.

7) The pre-show slideshow and the graduate montage videos worked really well. If we are back to in-person next year we may want to arrange a screen and projector to incorporate those elements into the ceremony.  Will need to ask students early in spring quarter if they want to do this in lieu of a student speaker, so they can arrange time to obtain the video clips.  Media Services can edit them together.  

8) We may want to consider livestreaming the hooding ceremony next year if it is in-person, so that distant family and friends who cannot travel can view/participate in the ceremony. Alternatively, we may want to consider video-taping the ceremony.
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